
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Public Statement from the Métis Nation–Saskatchewan government regarding 
MNBC withdrawal from MNC 
 
The Métis Nation–Saskatchewan (MN–S) acknowledges the recent decision by the 
Métis Nation British Columbia (MNBC) to formally withdraw from the Métis National 
Council (MNC). We respect MNBC’s autonomy and the challenging considerations 
that led to this decision.   
 
MN–S remains steadfast in our commitment to advancing Métis rights, self-
determination, and governance within Saskatchewan and across the Homeland. 
While we continue to navigate the complexities of political and organizational 
dynamics within the Métis Nation, we are committed to protecting the inherent rights 
of our people and ensuring their voices are heard at all levels.   
 
The Métis Nation’s strength has always been rooted in mutual respect and 
collaboration. MN–S remains open to dialogue and cooperative efforts with MNBC 
and other recognized Métis governments to address common priorities and 
challenges, ensuring that the interests of Métis citizens in our respective provinces 
remain at the forefront.   
 
We will continue to uphold the principles of Métis governance and advocate for the 
well-being, prosperity, and cultural preservation of our Nation, now and in the 
future.   
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About Métis Nation–Saskatchewan: 
Métis Nation–Saskatchewan (MN–S) is built on a foundation of Métis identity, culture, 
values and language. Empowered by the Métis citizens of Saskatchewan, MN–S works to 
advance Métis rights and strengthen capacity. MN–S represents the political, 
socioeconomic, cultural and educational interests of Métis in the province through an 
elected representative system at local, regional and provincial levels. Social Media Links: 
@MNSask, @metisnationsask 
 
For media inquiries: 
Rena Montgomerie – MN–S Senior Communications Officer 
r.montgomerie@mns.ca or 306-250-1092 
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